
 
 

24 July 2020 
 

TO:  
 
Erika Mann, Co-Chair of the Cross Community Working Group on new gTLD Auction Proceeds 
Ching Chiao, Co-Chair of the Cross Community Working Group on new gTLD Auction Proceeds 
 
 
Dear Erika and Ching, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Root Server System Advisory Committee (RSSAC) 
supports the Final Report of the Cross Community Working Group (CCWG) on new gTLD Auction 
Proceeds as a chartering organization in this CCWG. The RSSAC would like to take this 
opportunity to thank the leadership and the members of this CCWG for their hard work. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Fred Baker, RSSAC Chair and Brad Verd, RSSAC Vice Chair 
 
CC: RSSAC Administrative Committee 

Emily Barabas, support staff 
Joke Braeken, support staff 
Marika Konings, support staff 

 


